
 

Refirement eZine May 2008

This month the newsletter is very short. The main focus is the first details 
on the conference in June. I would appreciate this being circulated to your 
friends and work colleagues. 

There is so much talk about the skills shortage and I hope this event will 
help move the debate in a positive direction for all who will attend. 

There is a great mix of speakers that I know will entertain and educate 
you on this very important subject. 

The Refirement Café’s have grown to four events across Pretoria and 
Johannesburg. 

Please encourage your friends to join you and come and enjoy an 
afternoon of networking and knowledge about the trends that will affect 
our generation. 

Kind Regards

 

 

Mugg and Bean dates for Refirement 
Cafes 

Featherbrooke Mugg and Bean    28 th 
May 2008- North West Gauteng 

Broadacres Mugg and Bean        17 th 
June 2008- Northern Suburbs 

Woodlands Mugg and Bean       19 th 
June 2008- Pretoria East 

The Glen Mugg and Bean           25 th 
June 2008- Southern Suburbs 

 

Please email 
lynda@refirementnetwork.com if 
you'd like to attend.

Remember to include which Café you 
will be attending.
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Please contact Lynda Smith on +27 (0) 82 490 2822 or lynda@refirementnetwork.com for more details. Our 
web address is www.refirementnetwork.com
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